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Dear Mr. Shriber: 

We the undersign, are supporters of the Geauga Park District, and wish to express 
our strong opposition to the First Energy's high voltage transmission line being 
built along the Maple Highlands Trail. We believe that placing the pov^er lines 
along this trail would irreparablft^damage the area and the park trail, and endanger 
the health and well being of those that use the trail. Please consider a different 
route for the high voltage transmission line. 

Sincerely, 
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